
25 July 2024  ES 

Communication Updates 05/2024 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

We hope Term 3 has been smooth so far. As we move beyond the midpoint of the year, there are 

important matters that requires parents/guardians’ attention. 

Students’ Well-being and Attendance 

Please ensure your child/ward is well before sending them to school. Notify your child/ward's 
educators promptly of any absences and provide relevant supporting documents. 

Visual screenings will be conducted upon arrival. If your child/ward shows symptoms of acute 
respiratory infection (ARI), such as fever or cough, please pick them up promptly and seek medical 
attention.  

Students’ Safety and Security 

Please note that wearing your caregiver pass is mandatory for entry into school premises. If you do 
not have it, registration of details (name, contact number, and your child/ward's name) is required 
before admission. These measures are enforced to allow access only to authorized individuals. Our 
staff are committed to maintaining these protocols for the safety of all. We appreciate your 
cooperation and respectful behavior towards our staff.  

Upcoming Events 

National Day celebrations 
(normal school hours)  

Thurs 8 Aug 

Students are encouraged to wear a red top with school shorts/skorts. 

National Day 
(public holiday) 

Fri 9 Aug 

STARS – AAS/Eden School staff celebration 
(school closure)  

Thu 29 Aug  

Teachers’ Day  
(school holiday) 

Fri 30 Aug 

Term 3 School Break Sat 31 Aug – Sun 8 Sep 

Term 4 First day of school Mon 9 Sep 

Thank you for your attention to these updates. 

Sincerely, 

Mr Stanley Chan 

Principal 

Eden School 


